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NCTQ made the assumption that the 2017-2018 salary schedule was in use in the 2018-2019 school year.  Typically, the salary schedule has been made available only via the negotiated contract.  The contract containing the 2017-2018 salary schedule was dated July 1, 2015 - June 30, 2018; however, upon its expiration, a new contract was not finalized until May 5, 2020.  Given the gap between June 20, 2018, and May 5, 2020, NCTQ assumed that teachers continued to be paid based on the 2017-2018 salary schedule during the 2018-2019 school year.




